
  
Dearne Street, Great Houghton,  

Barnsley, S72 0EQ 
Tel. 01226  106031 

 
    Head of School:  Mr James Haywood 

 
sandhillprimary@ecmtrust.co.uk 

 
Thursday 9th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Great Houghton Welfare Hall Christmas Light Switch On  
 
Our choir club has been invited to take part in the Christmas Carol service and Christmas light switch on at 
the Great Houghton Welfare Hall on Thursday 7th December 2023. We will be singing some Christmas songs 
with their band and then our children will gather to turn on the Christmas lights. 
 
 
The children will stay in school and have an extra singing practise and a snack after school and then we will 
walk together to The Welfare Hall ready for the service. 
 
We ask parents and carers to meet us at the Great Houghton Welfare Hall ready for the start at 4:00pm.  
 
The performance and light switch on will last around one hour and then you may take your child home 
from the Great Houghton Welfare Hall. All children must be collected by an adult at the end of the service 
unless parents have given permission for their children to walk home by themselves. 
 
Children will require full school uniform. 
Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 24th November. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Saddington 
 
 

 

Great Houghton Welfare Hall Christmas Light Switch On 
Thursday 7th December 2023 

 
      I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………in class ………………. 
      to attend the Great Houghton Christmas Light Switch On. 
 

I give permission for my child’s photo to be used by the Welfare Hall for this event. 
 
    I will collect my child from the Great Houghton Welfare Hall at 5:00pm. 
    Or 
    My child can walk home from the Great Houghton Welfare Hall. 
 
      
 
     Signed ……………………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian. 
 
     Emergency Contact No: …………………………………………………………………………………………… 


